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A message from Miss Worthington 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

Time has flown! I can’t believe we are at the end of this first half 
term already. We have packed a lot in, and the children have im-
mersed themselves in their learning.    

A big thank you to all of the parents who attended the ‘meet the 
teacher’ afternoons, this is important to understand what the ex-
pectations are in your child’s new year group.   

 

Here is a glimpse of the learning experiences the classes have had 
in the past 8 weeks –   

 

Reception visited Lancashire Little Village  

Y1 Visited Rivington for an outdoor walk and have had a pirate 
workshop day in school  

Y2 went to the Hive at Moss Bank Park  

Y3 have been to visit the Mayor in his parlour at the Town Hall 
and also went to Martin Mere  

  



A note from Miss Worthington 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y4 have had an Ancient Greek workshop in school and walked up to 
Rivington Pike  

Y5 have been very busy! They have been to Chester, done bikea-
biltiy, been for additional swimming lessons, had Fort Alice in do-
ing workshops   

Y6 went up Winter Hill, have had a World War I and II workshop 
and were visited by Prevent 2 Protect project  

 

To see photographs of these experiences please look at your 
child’s class page on the website.  

  

We have also attended many sporting events, though some were 
postponed due to the rain.   

 

Y6 have delivered their class assemblies to their parents – a big 
thank you to all that came.   

Our reading afternoons where parents are invited in have started 
again this year, it was Y2’s yesterday and there were so many par-
ents it was standing room only, it was lovely to see you all.   

  

I hope you all have a lovely half term week, and we look forward 
to seeing you all on Monday 6th November.   

 

Don’t forget parents evenings this autumn are on Tuesday 14th 
November and Wednesday 15th November. Your time and day will 

be enclosed in your child’s report which they bring home on  

Friday.   





 

The School Day 

The timings to the school day. All classrooms will be open at the 

start of the day from 8:40am. Every pupil MUST be in school 

ready to learn by 8:55am. If they arrive after this time they 

will get a late mark.  

Uniform 

Trousers (grey/black) 

Skirts/pinafore dresses (grey/black) 

Sweaters/sweatshirts/fleece/cardigans (navy blue) 

Shirts/polo-necked shirts/ blouses (white) 

Socks/tights (white/grey/black) 

Footwear – black shoes/trainers (all black including laces, no obvious log-

os) 

 

Jogging bottoms and jean style trousers are NOT allowed 

 

Children should come dressed to school in school uniform everyday. 

 

PE Kit for both boys and girls is as follows: 

 

White polo shirt or T-shirt 

Dark (navy blue, black, grey) jogging bottoms, leggings or shorts 

Dark (navy blue, black, grey) sweatshirt/ fleece 

Black Trainers or pumps 

Please check on your child’s class page to see when their P.E. days are. 


